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From the A/Principal

Drop off/collect your child at the front/back gate

Keep your child at home if unwell 

Wear a mask when entering the school grounds to

access the Front Office use QR code check in

All service providers can continue to support your

child on site

Out of School Sports are on hold

Camps and excursions are on hold

Photos are postponed - date to be confirmed

Wakakirri - To be confirmed

Welcome
Welcome back to an eventful challenging start to term

3. We were so pleased to see all the students return to

school Monday, first day of term. A big thank you to

our community for keeping up to date with and

abiding by the communication being sent out to you

re the recent lockdown and subsequent restrictions

imposed by SA Health.

Staff were extremely diligent in preparing suitable

home learning packs and learning through online

forums such as Class Dojo, Edmodo and even Webex

last Wednesday during Pupil Free Day whilst we

continued to have some students on site.

It was great to see just how many students attended

online and continued their home learning throughout

the 4 day lockdown. Thank you families for supporting

them whilst you also had your own commitments.

To continue keeping everyone safe please remember

to -

In the meantime –

 

Please keep in touch with your child’s teacher if

you are unsure about what the current restrictions

mean for you and the school. Alternatively please

feel free to contact myself, Natarsha or the Front

Office.

Secondary School Enrolment Offers
This term enrolment offers for secondary school

will be sent to the families of our year 6 and 7

students. It is important for you to know that not

all schools will send out their enrolment offers at

the same time, but they will be sent as close as

possible to 13 August 2021. 

Most families will receive their offer via email. If

you think you have not received your enrolment

offer from your secondary school, you need to

check your junk folder for an email from

education.noreply@sa.gov.au. 

If you did not provide an email address on your

Registration of Interest form, you will receive your

enrolment offer in the mail or it will be handed to

you by your child.

If your enrolment offer has not arrived by 18

August, please let the Front Office know and we

can follow up with the secondary school on your

behalf. 

If you need support to accept your enrolment offer,

it is best to contact your allocated secondary

school and they can step you through the process.

Sunsmart
Hats on for Term 3 or whenever the UV is 3 or

above. For local daily sun protection times to to the

SunSmart app, or www.myuv.com.au. 

Remember, its UV radiation not heat that causes

skin damage.
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AUGUST

O N  H O L D  -  A D A R E  C A M P  W E D  4T H  A U G U S T  -  F R I

6T H  A U G U S T

I C A S  W R I T I N G  /  D I G I T A L  T E C H N O L O G Y  -  T U E S

10T H  A U G  W E E K  4

W A K A K I R R I  P E R F O R M A N C E  -  T H U R S D A Y  12T H

A U G U S T  W E E K  4  -  T O  B E  C O N F I R M E D

I C A S  E N G L I S H  -  T U E S D A Y  17T H  A U G  W E E K  5

I C A S  S C I E N C E  /  S P E L L I N G  -  T U E S D A Y  24T H  A U G

W E E K  6

D I S T R I C T  A T H L E T I C S  -  W E D N E S D A Y  25T H  A U G

W E E K  6

B O O K  W E E K  23R D  -  27T H  A U G U S T  W E E K  6

SEPTEMBER

E V E N T S  Y E T  T O  B E  C O N F I R M E D

M O U N T  B A R K E R  P E D A L  P R I X  -  F R I D A Y  10T H  S E P T

W E E K  9

A R B U R Y  P A R K  C A M P  Y E A R  6/7  -  W E D  15T H  - F R I

17T H  S E P T  W E E K  9

S C H O O L  P H O T O  D A T E  -  Y E T  T O  B E

C O N F I R M E D

S C H O O L  C L O S U R E  D A Y  -  T E R M  3

W E E K  7  F R I  3R D  S E P T E M B E R  

P U P I L  F R E E  D A Y  -  T E R M  3  W E E K  8

M O N  6T H  S E P T E M B E R  

Staffing News
Congratulations to Natarsha Milis who is Acting Deputy Principal, while

Sarah Magnusson is in the Acting Principal position.

Sam Jeffery is teaching in Room 2 whilst Natarsha is in Leadership.

Mobile Phone Policy
Reminder the Mobile Phone Policy has been enacted, mobile phones now to

be handed in to Class Teacher. Rest assured we make every endeavor to pass

messages on, however we ask for your understanding, classes do move

around throughout the day. If you could call before 2:30pm to give staff

enough time to locate classes and pass messages on.

Attendance
Please remember parents/caregivers are required to contact the school to

advise of student absences. You can do this by either phoning the school on

8270 5055 or by using the text message service number 0428 910 895. When

contacting the school, please give your child's full name, room number and

reason for illness (F for family, or I for Illness).

Pre-Service Teachers
Welcome to Shallu, Reed Glasson-Doyle, Samatha Frioland & Juliet Low, who

complete their 4 week practicum this term in Rooms 18, 19, 22 & 10.

Social work students begin their placement this semester. We welcome

Olivia Hayden & Navneet. They will be supporting students throughout this

school.
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Mr Ktenidis and his wife welcomed their daughter Arianna on 16th
July. Mr Ktenidis is enjoying some quality family time for at least the
first 2 weeks of this term. 

Congratulations!



SA HEALTH ALERT
UPDATED EXPOSURE SITES

fever or chills
cough
sore throat
runny nose
shortness of breath
loss of taste or smell
diarrhoea and vomiting.

Illness Reminder
Please do not send sick children with cold or flu type symptoms to school. If your child has had gastro, they must

be kept home for 24 hours after their last episode of vomiting or diarrhoea. 

If you’re unwell, get tested
People who have any of the symptoms below, even if mild, should get tested for COVID-19 as soon as
symptoms appear:



Orders and payment for the Scholastic
Book Club are only done via 'Book Club
Loop for Parents', a system which
enables parents to order and pay online. 
 
Please do not send orders or   payment
to the school.  
 
Should you need any help with the
online process or registering, please
contact Scholastic’s friendly customer
service staff (phone 1800 021 233).
 
The latest catalogue (issue 5) has been
sent home via     classrooms. Please
note: catalogues are for reference only
- orders should not be written on them). 
 
Book Club books will be distributed to
students via class teachers.
 
This will be the final Book Club order for
2021. 
 

Online Ordering

Please note the
APHS Career Expo

Scheduled for
Thursday 29th July
has been cancelled.


